
From: Linero, Alvaro
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR); Read, David
Subject: FW: Public Records Request
Date: Sunday, March 13, 2011 10:49:25 PM

A.A. Linero, P.E., Program Administrator
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Air Regulation/Special Projects Section
1-850-717-9076

_________________________________
From: Cooey, Sally
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2011 12:15 PM
To: Linero, Alvaro
Cc: Vielhauer, Trina; Hamilton, Shawn; Boudreau, Darryl; Bradburn, Rick; Morres, David
Subject: Re: Public Records Request

Thank you, Al, for forwarding the message to me. We will respond to Ms Blackwell on the cooling water.
--------------------------
Sally Cooey
Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

----- Original Message -----
From: Linero, Alvaro
To: Cooey, Sally
Cc: Vielhauer, Trina
Sent: Sun Mar 13 10:52:02 2011
Subject: FW: Public Records Request

Sally:

I received the response below from Ms. Blackwell.

I had already directed her to your office regarding water and non-air permitting.

Can you respond to her latest email?

Thank you.

Al.

A.A. Linero, P.E., Program Administrator
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Air Regulation/Special Projects Section
1-850-717-9076

________________________________________
From: Marilynblackwel@wmconnect.com [Marilynblackwel@wmconnect.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 1:10 PM
To: Linero, Alvaro
Subject: Fwd: Public Records Request

Mr. Linero,

Would you please review my Public Records Request below concerning the
information requested concerning the amount and the source of the water which
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the proposed biomass plant in Port St. Joe is expected to require? Also, what
is the plan for the disposal of the water after being used for cooling?

I have reviewed all information received including the Application for
Permit and have failed to find information on this important issue.

Thank you for your continued help.

Marilyn</HTML>


